
 
 

GHA Welcomes New Coalition Funds Coordinator 
 
Jamie Falberg has joined GHA as the Healthcare Coalition Funds Coordinator.  
Jamie will assist Tammie Jensen in managing the coalition funds for the 
Healthcare Preparedness Program (HPP) grant.   
  
Jamie was previously an Administrative Assistant for Accounts Payables at the 
Board of Education for Henry Couty Schools where her responsibilities included 
budgetary oversight, processing financial transactions and reimbursements. Her 
grant experience and skill set will greatly assist and complement GHA’s 
Emergency Preparedness team.  
 
Miesha Jordan, who was the Healthcare Coalition Funds Coordinator, is 
transitioning to the position of Accounting Manager with GHA. Miesha’s help over 
the past 6 months has been appreciated. Thankfully, Miesha will continue to 
assist with the processing of payments and reimbursements while Jamie is being 
trained. 
 
Jamie may be reached at jfalberg@gha.org or 770-249-4521. 
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